

COVID-19 CUSTOMER UPDATE

Dear Customers,

As an essential service provider, Canterbury Linen Services is open and servicing customers while complying to the MOH guidelines.

COVID-19 presents unprecedented challenges for our communities globally and within New Zealand.

We are implementing all possible plans and precautions to maintain our current service levels whilst ensuring the safety of our people, our customers and community.

This means that while delivery of linen to all our customers will continue, we ask that all customers provide a means of completing this while allowing for the 2 metre distancing required. This is consistent with the Government's advice.

Canterbury Linen Services is working hard to ensure our products and services are as robust as possible, whilst being prepared to adapt to different scenarios for our staff and customers.

We sincerely hope that our customers stay safe and healthy.

Yours Sincerely,

Rodney Fisher General Manager



CONTACTS



Business & Management Enquires

General Manager Rodney Fisher – 021 022 63210



Customer Service Enquires

Customer Service Manager Clive Hackett – 027 213 8116



Delivery Enquires

Distribution Coordinator Melissa Bowley – 027 333 8590



Production Enquires

Production Manager Dayne Wipou – 021 703 742



Administration & General Enquires

Office Manager & Accounts Kerryn McEwen – 03 3382039

HR Manager & Business Support Angelica Pulido-Ortiz – 03 3382039